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ANNEX 2

Dear Secretary of State

Role of the Director of Adult Social Services

As with the Council’s response to the Green Paper “Independence, Well-Being and Choice”, this response has been agreed by the Council’s Cabinet, in which I hold the portfolio with responsibility for Adult Social Services.  

Oxfordshire broadly welcomes the proposed role and responsibilities of the Director set out in the consultation document and Green Paper.   

We believe it is important for the new post holder to have a strategic leadership role for adult social care in the wider communities as well as within the Council.  We also welcome the opportunity for the Director of Adult Social Services to take on other local authority functions.  Oxfordshire will shortly be consulting on its proposal to broaden the remit of this post.

We do not, however, like the designation of Director of Adult Social Services.  It has a limited focus and is suggestive of the narrowness of vision which was sometimes associated with such posts in the past.

Yours sincerely

Cllr. Don Seale

Cabinet Member for Health & Community Services
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